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Top DEP Stories 
 
ABC27: Pa. charges into future adding ‘at least 500 more’ EV plugs statewide 
https://www.abc27.com/news/pennsylvania/pa-charges-into-future-adding-500-more-ev-plugs-
statewide/ 
 
WTAJ: DEP: 1,000 electric vehicle chargers installed across Pennsylvania 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/regional-news/1000-electric-vehicle-chargers-installed-across-
pennsylvania/ 
 
CBS21: PA Department of Environmental Protection installs over 1,000 vehicle charging stations 
https://local21news.com/news/local/pa-department-of-environmental-protection-installs-over-1000-
vehicle-charging-stations 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Advocates call on governor to strengthen proposed methane rule before final 
consideration 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/06/25/advocates-call-on-governor-to-strengthen-
proposed-methane-rule-before-final-consideration/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton, DEP officials tell flood victims no easy answers no quick fixes to stormwater 
problems 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-dep-officials-tell-flood-victims-no-easy-answers-no-
quick-fixes-to-stormwater-problems/article a4bf2b08-8fec-53f7-8216-600e6a9c52da.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Greg Vitali | Environmental Protection needs more funding  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/columns/greg-vitali-environmental-protection-needs-more-
funding/article 5140061a-d428-11eb-9631-a76cb8dce502.html  
 
Daily Item: Project will protect Limestone Run, bring fish habitat back 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/project-will-protect-limestone-run-bring-fish-habitat-
back/article e35ee026-d517-11eb-8676-4335072b6033.html 
 
RGGI 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Will RGGI affect your electric bill? It could, but the state could also mitigate 
impacts 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/06/25/will-rggi-affect-your-electric-bill-it-could-but-the-
state-could-also-mitigate-impacts/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Pa. lawmakers should say 'yes' to RGGI and clean air for our kids 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/2021/06/25/pa-lawmakers-should-say-yes-rggi-and-clean-
air-our-kids/5305351001/ 
 



Philadelphia Inquirer: RGGI will reduce carbon emissions and bring millions to Pennsylvania. This 
shouldn’t be a fight. | Editorial 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/editorials/pennsylvania-rggi-governor-tom-wolf-gop-climate-crisis-
fracking-20210624.html  
 
Air 
 
KDKA Radio: High court expands eligibility for Clean Air Act exemption 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/business/high-court-expands-eligibility-for-clean-air-act-
exemption  
 
Climate Change 
 
The Atlantic: How the U.S. Made Progress on Climate Change Without Ever Passing a Bill 
https://www.theatlantic.com/science/archive/2021/06/climate-change-green-vortex-america/619228/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Are rogue trails a threat on Mount Penn and Neversink Mountain? 
https://www.readingeagle.com/local-news/are-rogue-trails-a-threat-on-mount-penn-and-neversink-
mountain/article 2c54c490-cecd-11eb-8a1b-23f3480461ad.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading company to donate $17,000 for greenspace work in the 18th Ward 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/environment/reading-company-to-donate-17-000-for-
greenspace-work-in-the-18th-ward/article f8d778a2-d510-11eb-ab0f-974e7dbe0f6c.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Franklin Twp. farmland preserved  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/franklin-twp-farmland-
preserved/article 771eb999-f2e7-5dbd-acf9-8e7920a04253.html 
 
ABC27: Susquehanna Float & Films wants you to canoe-in to an international film festival 
https://www.abc27.com/community/forget-a-drive-in-susquehanna-float-films-wants-you-to-canoe-in-
to-an-international-film-festival/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Freeport business will hook up outdoorsmen with fishing gear, kayak rentals  
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/freeport-business-will-hook-up-outdoorsmen-with-
fishing-gear-kayak-rentals/  
 
Tribune-Review: Public input sought on a proposed Turtle Creek Connector project linking trails 
https://triblive.com/local/monroeville/public-input-sought-on-a-proposed-turtle-creek-connector-
project-linking-trails/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville library program will focus on Turtle Creek's history, recovery 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/murrysville-library-program-will-focus-on-turtle-creeks-
history-recovery/ 
 
WJET: Conneaut Lake Park to reopen July 2 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/conneaut-lake-park-to-reopen-july-2/ 



 
Energy 
 
York Dispatch: Not over? Transource continues fight for powerline project after PUC rejection 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2021/06/24/not-over-transource-continues-fight-
powerline-project-after-puc-rejection/7777864002/ 
 
The Atlantic: Why America Doesn’t Really Make Solar Panels Anymore 
https://www.theatlantic.com/science/archive/2021/06/why-the-us-doesnt-really-make-solar-panels-
anymore-industrial-policy/619213/  
 
KDKA Radio: China slams US curbs on solar materials as economic attack 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/business/china-slams-us-curbs-on-solar-materials-as-
economic-attack 
 
Allegheny Front: Voltage Valley Starts Workforce Training Efforts, Despite Troubles at Electric Truck 
Plant 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/voltage-valley-starts-workforce-training-efforts-despite-troubles-at-
electric-truck-plant/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pitt receives $1.6 million for nuclear energy research 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/06/24/pitt-receives-1-6-million-for-research.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Nathan Pikarsic: Competing in global auto race requires US industry to retool 
https://triblive.com/opinion/nathan-pikarsic-us-must-power-up-to-compete-in-global-auto-industry-
race/ 
 
Bradford Era: Amazon bringing 600+ acre solar farm to Sergeant Twp. 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/amazon-bringing-600-acre-solar-farm-to-sergeant-
twp/article 0aaa47a7-9a56-58f0-9e73-12253223e535.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Penelec Still Calculating Costs Following Plane Incident 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/penelec-still-calculating-costs-following-plane-incident/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas line work to restrict traffic on Burtner Road in Harrison 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/gas-line-work-to-restrict-traffic-on-burtner-road-in-
harrison/  
 
Tribune-Review: Boom in Native American oil complicates Biden climate push 
https://triblive.com/news/world/boom-in-native-american-oil-complicates-biden-climate-push/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: NorthcentralPa counties will be receiving millions of dollars in gas drilling impact 
fees 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/northcentralpa-counties-will-be-receiving-millions-of-dollars-in-
gas-drilling-impact-fees/article faa30784-d31a-11eb-b870-d3c43301160a.html 
 



Vector Management 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Spotted lanternflies more likely late or out of sight than dead, experts say 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/spotted-lanternflies-more-likely-late-or-out-of-sight-than-dead-
experts-say/article 367f2886-d51a-11eb-ab8c-f3d2fc921e54.html 
 
Water 
 
Republican Herald: Water valves installed during overnight shut down in Mahanoy City 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/new-water-valves-installed-during-overnight-shutdown-in-
mahanoy-city/article 11ca9f66-f101-55f7-be57-735f35dd5484.html 
 
Pennlive: Low-head dam where 11-year-old boy drowned is demolished 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2021/06/low-head-dam-where-11-year-old-boy-drowned-is-
demolished.html 
 
Pennlive: Support Rep. Conor Lamb in making The Water Act a priority 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/06/support-rep-conor-lamb-in-making-the-water-act-a-
priority-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: MCMA to enter MOU with MABL, Lewistown 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2021/06/mcma-to-enter-mou-with-mabl-
lewistown/ 
 
KDKA: Homewood Residents Address Water Crisis 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/live/cbsn-pittsburgh/video/11004933-20210625150357-homewood-
residents-address-water-crisis-after-a-water-main-break/ 
 
WICU: 3 Dog Swimming Advisories in Place in Erie County 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/44182504/3-dog-swimming-advisories-in-place-in-erie-county 
 
WJET: Erie City Council holds study session over stormwater survey 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/erie-city-council-holds-study-session-over-stormwater-
survey/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Game Commission bands Canada geese at Middle Creek 
https://lancasteronline.com/video/game-commission-bands-canada-geese-at-middle-creek-
video/video 2f6028de-97e4-58d5-821a-b9da36f1f4f6.html 
 
WTAE: Rt. 40 closed due to landslide 
https://www.wtae.com/article/westbound-lane-of-rt-40-closed-due-to-landslide/36833896 
 
AP: Biden extols bipartisan infrastructure deal as a good start 
https://apnews.com/article/joe-biden-climate-change-business-government-and-politics-
160f4dd06ce4399e69015d69760fb89b 
 



Pittsburgh Business Times: Airline partners sign off on final approval to clear Pittsburgh International 
Airport's $1.4 billion Terminal Modernization Program for takeoff 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/06/24/pit-tmp-obtains-final-approval-from-
airlines.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Route 40 closed near Somerset-Fayette border 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/route-40-closed-near-somerset-fayette-border/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Tornado comes close to Butler County border 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210624/NEWS01/210629769/-1/News01 
 
Butler Eagle: County swift water team receives international award 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210624/NEWS01/210629750/-1/News01 
 
WebbWeekly: Let’s Get “Down to Earth” 
https://webbweekly.com/articles/2021/06/23/lets-get-down-to-earth/ 


